## Confidentiality Policy



The Davidson Institute's <u>Confidentiality Policy</u> was created to protect the privacy of everyone in Davidson programs. With regards to the Summit and Family Retreat, these events are not open to the public and membership and/or participation in a Davidson program is required for registration to either event.

The Davidson Institute does not invite or permit outside media coverage of this event.
Information about the event that appears on official Davidson Institute public channels (such as our public website or official social media accounts) may be shared publicly. However, any details shared within our private community spaces (including internal forums, private groups, or attendee-only materials) may not be posted to non-Davidson Institute websites, bulletin boards, chat rooms, or electronic mailing lists.

Questions? Please visit the FAQ page or email us at <a href="mailto:events@davidsongifted.org">events@davidsongifted.org</a>

We also ask that you not post any photos or video of any Davidson youth other than your own on any public websites (including on social websites). You are always welcome to discuss your family's participation in Davidson programs, including letting others know your child is a Davidson member, but may not disclose the identity of anyone else in the program as a Davidson member or Davidson family. Please be sure to read over the Davidson Code of Conduct.

